
Victoria Dock Primary School Home Learning Plan 

Year 5 

Week Commencing 9th November  

As your child is absent from school at the moment, please read the following information and links 

in order for your child to continue their education until they can return to school. These resources 

are aligned with the teaching taking place in school and wherever possible video links and 

additional instructions are given to help support your child. All completed work should be returned 

to school when your child returns. It will then be looked at by school staff following a quarantine 

period. 

Year 5 Maths – Online Learning 
Addition and subtraction 

Lesson  Video Link  Worksheet  
Lesson 5 
Subtract two 4-digit 
numbers - more 
than one exchange 

https://vimeo.com/459399023  https://resources.whiterosemaths.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Y4-
Autumn-Block-2-WO7-Subtract-two-4-digit-numbers-more-than-one-exchange-
2019.pdf  

Lesson 6 
Subtract whole 
numbers with more 
than 4 digits 
(column method) 

https://vimeo.com/461351379  https://resources.whiterosemaths.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Y5-
Autumn-Block-2-WO2-Subtract-whole-numbers-with-more-than-4-digits-column-
method-2019.pdf  

Lesson 7 
Round to estimate 
and approximate 

https://vimeo.com/461352146  https://resources.whiterosemaths.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Y5-
Autumn-Block-2-WO3-Round-to-estimate-and-approximate-2019.pdf  
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Writing 
 

This week in class we will be continuing to look at non-chronological reports. Complete your own 
research and information page about an animal of your choice. Use this WAGOLL to make sure 

you write a good one.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Reading 
 

1. Complete the non-fiction comprehension below.  
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



2. Read a book at home and complete a book review about it.  

 
 



 

Other Subjects 
 

• Remembrance Day- check out this website for a great arts and craft activity to celebrate 
this special day.  
https://www.cleverpatch.com.au/ideas/by-occasion/commemoration/stained-glass-
poppies 

 

• Children In Need- check out this website where you will find Five to Thrive activities. Get 
involved to boost your physical and mental wellbeing, as well as this, it is a super fun and 
simple way to help raise money for BBC Children in Need. 
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/schools/primary-school/five-to-thrive-hub/ 
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• PE- try this physical activity challenge-  

 
 

** If you are unable to access resources and would prefer a paper copy of these instructions please contact the 

school office. 


